
  

The CACHS 
Current 
 

March 22, 2021  

The CACHS Current will be sent out via email approximately once a month to all current 
students and parents. Our goal is to keep both students and parents informed about what is 
happening in and outside of the classroom.   

Classes (a glimpse of some)  

Accounting 10:  Working towards entries in the general journal. 
Art:  Ceiling tiles and projects continue to be worked on.  
Bible 20:  Prophets – what do they know? 
Biology 20:  Excretion system. 
Biology 30:  Reproductive system. 
Chemistry 30:  Things are heating up. 
Computer Science:  Programming continues. 
Drama:  Playing around. 
English 20:  Poetry. 
English 30:  Short story. 
Foods:  Do you know the muffin man who lives on Eagle Road? 
Green Certificate:  Final testing to occur in May.   
Math 10:  System of linear equations. 
Math 31:  Trigonometric and logorhythmic derivatives – hmm??? 
Mechanics:  What is the difference between a motor and an engine?  
Music:  Scale wise motion. 
RAP:  2 students are working on their  apprenticeship hours. 
Science 20:  Finishing up chemistry. 
Social 10:  Slum dog Lacombe. 
Social 20:  “Reformationing” 
Welding:  5 stations allow more beads to be run. 
Work Experience:  3 students are learning valuable skills at 
worksites. 
World Religions:  Ending early religions.   
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Report Cards:  Wednesday, March 24th report cards will be coming 
out.   
 
Basketball Practices:  The girl’s and boy’s teams have started 
practicing again.  Although we are unable to play games we are 
working hard at developing individual skills. 
 
Virtual World of Choices:  Our grade 11 students are looking 
forward to participating in this event.  On March 23rd there will be 
an opportunity to bring students together with career mentors 
virtually.  5 speakers will join us to speak about different career 
opportunities.   
 
 
Christian Education Tour:  On March 1st our students were able 
to hear about the opportunities available to them after high school.  
Kings, Trinity Western, Ambrose, Redeemer, Providence, Crandall, 
and Tyndale all had representatives talk to our students about post 
secondary options.   
 

The dessert auction had over 70 
items to choose from.  Thanks to 
all that bought  and bid!  
Purchases of desserts raised over 
$26 000.   

 

  

 

Swing Into Spring 
March 18, 2021 


